From: Bauer, Paul R. [mailto:Paul.Bauer@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 11:43 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Georgas, Steve E.
Subject: Officer Clisham's trip to Illinois Horse Fair

Good Morning Steve

 

       Officer Michael Clisham attended the Illinois Horse Fair on March 9th and 10th.  He presented the colors on March 9th at the opening and he gave a presentation on the Mounted Patrol Unit on Saturday March 10th.  

       The Fair provided Officer Clisham one night's lodging at a motel.  He did not receive any other compensation from them.   Please let me know if you need any other information.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

 

Sincerely,

 

    

Paul R. Bauer

Lieutenant

Mounted Patrol Unit

